
        News and events              

          Monday 14th October 

 

 

I would like to thank all the parents that attended our 

remembrance service on Tuesday, it was really good to see so 

many of you there.  For the first time this was led by 

Discoverers class who provided us with a thoughtful and 

respectful service. Well done to all the children. 

 

All families and friends are invited to experience the magic of 

the candlelit Christingle Service at West Ashton Church on 

Sunday 1st  December at 4 p.m. 

 

We have noticed a lot of children have been arriving to school 

after 8.50am.  This is then classed as late and effects their 

attendance. Your child’s attendance should not fall below 95%. 

If your child’s attendance falls below this, you will be invited 

for a meeting with the head teacher.  Please see the attendance 

policy attached. 

 

St John’s have passed on their congratulations. With our 

contributions and theirs, the amount raised from the produce 

auction and donations for Julia's House Children’s Hospice came 

to £323.90. 

 

Have a super weekend 

Mrs Huxham  

Important dates for 

your diary 

 

 22nd Nov – Voyagers class 

assembly 

 29th Nov – Flu Vaccine 

 1st Dec – Christingle 

Service 

 6th Dec – FOWAS 

Christmas party 

 11th Dec – EYFS/KS1 

Nativity 2pm 

 12th Dec – EYFS/KS1 

Nativity 2pm 

 19th Dec – Christmas lunch 

 20th Dec – Christmas 

service in church 9.30am 

 20th Dec – END OF TERM 

– FINISH AT 1.15pm 

 7th Jan – Term starts 

Recipients of this week’s certificates were: 

Leona McConnell, Lucy McConnell, James 

Torrington, Noah Heywood, Kyra Husk, Melody 

Turner, Kinga Olach and Amelia Davis 

 

 

 

 


